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REF: UT/CL.SLF.003/LFB/Nzs       

 

TO:          

ALL EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEMBERS AND TUR’S TRANSNET 

 

LOCAL BUSINESS COMMITTEES (LBC) 

 

During a recent meeting of the Strategic Leadership Forum (SLF) it was brought to 
our attention that the above meetings were not taking place at various workplaces on 
a monthly basis as stipulated in the Recognition Agreement (RA). 

Mr. Brian Molefe, Group Chief Executive of Transnet immediately instructed that 
these LBC meetings must take place on a regular basis as determined in the RA; 
and that feedback in this regard needs to be given during the next meeting of the 
SLF which is set down for 30September, 2011. 

To assists us in this regard, TUR’s are urgently requested to assist us by clearly 
informing us where these meetings are not taking place as per the Variation 
Agreement (VA). 

Your response has to be in the possession of the Head Office by close of business 
on 28 September, 2011.   

UTATU Greetings 

 
 
 

 
___________________   ____________________ 
Steve Harris       Zabenzele Ntuli 
GENERAL SECRETARY     GENERAL SECRETARY   
UTATU        SARWHU   
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